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News Letter No. 6

Dear Friends,

Our meeting on the 26th of March was again without doubt a most enjoyable musical event. We
heard no less than thirteen soloists and duets ranging from grade I to performers of a professional
level whose music was very warmly received by some sixty people.

There are of course still many guitarists among our members and friends who would greatly benefit
from taking part if these concerts and sharing their talent and musical skills with us.

Music is an art giving us a wonderful opportunity to share with one another by playing together in
duet, ensemble or orchestra but most of ail by conveying to an audience thoughts and feelings
expressed in musical language.

Tonight is a special event at which we are welcoming a Danish Guitar Orchestra which has been
staying with us for the last three days.

This most enjoyable visit so full of fun and music was only possible with the help of ail the members
of the Club who hosted our Danish guests and so kindly helped to make these three days as enjoyable
as they have been.

We are especially grateful to Mr. and Mrs. Delieu, Mr. and Mrs. Enticott, Mr. and Mrs. Lankester,
Mr. and Mrs. Kellsal, Linda Kellsal, Mr. and Mrs. Neville, Mr. and Mrs. Smith, Mr. and Mrs.
Smithen and Mr. and Mrs. West for providing homes for our guests during their stay.

Our particular appreciation also goes to Mr. and Mrs. Enticott for allowing us to use The Old School
during the visit of our musical friends from Denmark.

The next professional concert will be given by one of the most prominent English guitarists - Anthea
Gifford - and will take place on 14th May 1994 at 7.30 p.m. We look forward to seeing you again
then!

Yours sincerely,

Alexander Levtov















